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Notice: Bell tax exemption deadline approaching 

 
(Kahnawake – 7, Tsothóhrha/December 2010) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) wishes to remind Kahnawa’kehró:non that the deadline for confirming eligibility 
for tax-free services from Bell Canada is Monday, December 20th. 
 
Notices have been sent in recent days to community members who have Bell telephone, 
Internet B1, television, paging, or Mobility accounts. Please note: customers with 
existing tax exemption status must also complete this form. 
 
Anyone receiving the notices in French can obtain an English version at the main 
reception desk at the MCK or by downloading the form from the main page at 
www.kahnawake.com. 
 
Bell clients can contact the company at 310-2355 for information. 
 
This message is being sent as strictly as a public service by the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke.  
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until 20, Tsothóhrha / December 2010. 
For further information on this release contact Joe Delaronde at 450-632-7500, ext. 2251 
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